From:
To:

Manston Airport

**Subject:** Manston Airport - local person"s view **Date:** 17 November 2021 10:15:52

Dear Sir / Madam,

this is to let you know of my views about Manston airport: I strongly believe that the airport should remain closed to flights overall and this is because the drawbacks far outweigh the benefits to keeping it open: the high levels of pollution, including noise pollution, will negatively affect a large community of people. In contrast, should the argument be for job creation, the airport would not create enough jobs to justify keeping the airport open, nor does it outweigh the negative drawbacks.

I trust that my views are being recorded and taken into account.

Thank you Regards

Bianca Muntean (from Ramsgate)